
  
Wednesday 23 September  
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
 
Re: Harvest Charity Event 
 
 
At Dixons Manningham we encourage our pupils to collaborate in fundraising events, so that they learn 
that they can all make a valuable contribution to society. This is reflected in our value of Unity. 
 
This half term, Year 4 students are organising a food collection for 
Bradford Central Food Bank. 
 
 
Bradford Central Food Bank don’t think anyone in Bradford 
should go hungry. That’s why they provide three days’ 
nutritionally balanced emergency food and support to local people 
who are referred to them in food crisis. They are part of the 
Trussell Trusts nationwide network of foodbanks, working to 
combat poverty and hunger across the UK. 
  
                                                                                  
Please support us by sending donations of food, especially 
contents from THE TREMENDOUS TIN CHALLENGE. 
 
 
Each class will be trying to fill a box of food, ready for collection on 
11th October. 
 
 
Please contact us if you have questions about this event. 
 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Bonner, Mrs Haider, Mr Swift 
Year 4 Teachers 


